

April 6, 2011

Julie Meola
Catering Sales Manager for Housing Dining and Hospitality
University of California, San Diego
9500 Gilman Drive
#0351
La Jolla, California 92093

Dear Julie:

Thank you for the role you played in making our annual Clinton Global Initiative University meeting a success. It was wonderful to host this event at the University of California, San Diego and I believe the example set by UCSD will encourage other academic institutions to join our important endeavor.

Since we started helping young people transform their good ideas into tangible results, CGI U members have improved the lives of thousands of people worldwide.

I find these remarkable students inspirational, and your support helped us create an ideal environment for them as they developed new projects and built upon previous efforts. Today's youth have tremendous potential to forge a better future and I appreciate your dedication to our work.

Sincerely,